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I am in support of HB 3422.  I feel that it is very important that the Oregon Facility 

Siting Council require applicants consider alternative locations instead of Exclusive 

Farm Use Lands.  These lands are important for wildlife, deer, elk, and numerous 

speices of birds, Eagles, geeae, ducks, Egrets, wrens and many more. Exclusive 

Farm Use Lands are important to the economics of small comunities.  Once the land 

is used for non farm use, the land can not be returned to its natural pristine state for 

farming. Again, I am for HB 3422. 


